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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Friday 24th March, we are looking forward to welcoming you into the school as part of our P1-
P7 whole school open afternoon. Children are very excited about sharing their learning with you 
and showing you around their classroom. 
 
Doors will be open to visitors from 1.45pm on the day until last entry at 2.30pm. Visitors will be 
asked to leave the classrooms at 2.45pm at the latest to allow pupils to get organised for home 
time. Children will be dismissed from their classrooms at 3pm as usual.  
 
I look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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